
Report of the Arts, Culture and Heritage Committee to the Council Meeting of 26 February 2004 

7. CARTER GROUP HERITAGE WEEK 2003 
 
 A report from the Committee Secretary drew attention to the contributions made to city heritage 

through the holding of the Carter Group Heritage week 2003. 
 
 The Committee decided: 
 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. That letters of appreciation be sent to Tenth Dot Management and the Riccarton/Wigram 

Community Board for their work associated with the programme and the high quality of 
exhibitions provided. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


